
John Boruch

John Boruch passed away on March 6, 2019. He was 99 years old. Boruch 
joined Brookhaven National Laboratory in 1965, left in 1971, then returned 
in 1977, and worked until 1984, retiring in ’84 from the Accelerator 
Department.
 
His pride in working at the lab was such that he kept his ID prominently 
displayed on his dresser. His grandchildren insisted that the badge be on 
his lapel during his wake. One grandson kept it as a memento of his 
grandfather. 
 
Boruch enjoyed reading BREA News, the newsletter published by the 
Brookhaven Retired Employees Association. He made sure his BREA 
membership was current so he could stay informed of news and events, 
and find out what other retirees were doing. BREA helped make his 
retirement happy.


